
Department of Workforce Development 
 

NOTICE OF REFERRAL TO  
RULES CLEARINGHOUSE 

 
 

The Wisconsin Department of Workforce Development announces it has referred the following 
proposed rule to the Wisconsin Legislative Council Rules Clearinghouse, pursuant to s. 227.15, 
Stats.  

 
SUBJECT: Minor and Technical Changes to the Worker's 

Compensation Program 

 
ADM. CODE REFERENCE:  Ch. DWD 80 

 
SCOPE STATEMENT NO. :  SS 061-14 

 
The Governor approved the Scope Statement (SS 061-14) on July 1, 2014. It was published in 
Register no. 703A on July 15, 2014 and approved by the Secretary on August 15, 2014.   

 
GOVERNOR’S APPROVAL  

OF SCOPE STATEMENT:  July 1, 2014 

 
 

The department will hold a public hearing on April 28, 2015, in Madison.  The department’s 
Division of Worker's Compensation is primarily responsible for this rule.  If you have questions, 

you may contact Jim O'Malley (608) 267-6804 or by e-mail at 
Jim.OMalley@dwd.wisconsin.gov. 
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